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MEDIA RELEASE  
 
 
 
 
 

Brisbane Farmers’ Market to launch at Cannon 
Hill’s East Village 
 
 
THURSDAY 20 MARCH 2014: Next Sunday 30 March, thousands of people are expected 
to make their way to Anthony John Group’s $600 million East Village development 
for the highly anticipated launch of the Brisbane Farmers’ Market. 
 
Conceived by successful Noosa Farmers’ Market founder Shane Stanley, the new paddock-to-
plate fair will celebrate local farmers and their wares, while bringing communities together at 
Brisbane’s exciting new eastside address. 
 
The weekly Brisbane Farmers’ Market at East Village will feature some 80 stalls selling farm-fresh 
produce, local seafood, gourmet artisan provisions, baked goods, coffee and other beverages (and 
much more). 
 
Next week’s market launch will coincide with East Village’s new apartment release. 
 
Following sell-out of ‘The Courtyards’ townhouses and near sell-out of ‘The Quarters’ Stage 1 
apartments, the Stage 2 release has already achieved 20% pre-sales. 
 
The Quarters’ latest 35 one and two bedroom apartments are priced from $326,000 to $519,000 
and will range in size from 67sqm to 106sqm. Designed by the creator of Emporium, the well-
appointed apartments will also have access to The Quarters’ stunning roof-top infinity edge pool 
and barbecue facilities. 
 
Anthony John Group Chief Executive Officer Shane Bulloch said East Village would become an 
integral part of Brisbane’s eastern suburbs. 
 
“The overall success of this development is due to our unyielding focus on creating an integrated 
and welcoming community hub. Consequently, we are attracting local buyers keen to take 
advantage of not only the great location and quality homes but also the vibrant shopping, dining 
and entertainment precinct – not least of which includes the much-needed Brisbane Farmers’ 
Market,” he said. 
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Construction of The Quarters is expected to commence mid 2014, with completion targeted for the 
second half of 2015. Construction of The Courtyards is well underway and on track for completion 
by late April/early May this year. 
 
The Quarters latest apartments are part of the second residential release within the six-hectare 
East Village site, on which Anthony John Group also plans to develop a further 650 apartments 
and 17,000 sqm of retail and commercial premises, set within open communal areas, green space 
and parkland. 
 
Ends. 
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